
ADDENDUM

Changes in Canadian Representation Abroad

As part of the Government's program of public service restraint to
reduce costs, a decision was made to close seven missions abroad since
the data contained in this report was compiled.

The affected missions are:

Quito, Ecuador
Helsinki, Finland
Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates
Hamburg, FRG
Marseille, France
Perth, Australia
Philadelphia, U.S.A.

The market plans for these missions (with the exception of
Marseille which has not been required to prepare a plan) have been left
intact for purposes of this report pending the redistribution of trade
and investment responsiblities to neighbouring missions which is
currently underway.


